Dear Members:

15. November 2023

Please accept this formal notice for our forthcoming general meeting and election, which will be held on Sunday, December 17th, at 10:30 a.m. The meeting will be conducted via Zoom (log-in details will be sent closer to the date).

I will provide a review of the activities of the previous year, and our treasurer will present a financial report for the previous fiscal year.

We will also conduct a bi-annual election as stipulated in the by-laws. Members have been mailed a list of the official proposed slate for the new board. Allow me to remind you that election is technically for board director; the board then selects the officers. Voting is a privilege of membership; if you are unclear about your membership status, or if you have any questions or concerns about renewing your membership, financial or otherwise, please don't hesitate to get in touch with David M. (admin@kievershul.com) or by phone at 416.593.9702.

To be eligible to receive a donation receipt for the 2023 year, any payments must be received by December 31, 2023.

Any member is welcome to run for the board; names (including self-nominations) must be submitted by November 30, 2023 so that they may be circulated in advance of the meeting and included on the ballot. A form for submitting names and a proxy for those members unable to attend the meeting was in the member mailing, email admin@kievershul.com if you don't have a copy of the proxy form or the board slate. Members/proxies must be in attendance at the meeting in order to cast votes. Details for voting will also be sent closer to the date.

I hope that you will join us on December 17th. If David M., I, or any member of the current board can answer any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us.

Dr. Adam S. Cohen President email: president@kievershul.com